
From: Herlehy, Bridget A. <Bridget.Herlehy@chicagopolice.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 29, 2021 11:04 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Travel 
 

Good Morning Steve, 
 
I would like to inform you 10 members of the CPD Narcotics Division traveled to San Diego, CA 
20-25 June 2021, to attend a conference.  All expenses were funded via Chicago HIDTA.  This is 
travel previously approved via City Ethics.   
 
Thank you and have a great rest of your week!  
 
P.O. Bridget Herlehy 
Training Coordinator 
Bureau of Counterterrorism 
Chicago Police Department 
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